
Terrie O'Connor Realtors Welcomes Zenaida Mercad  o  

          Terrie O'Connor, President of Terrie O'Connor Realtors is pleased to announce that

Zenaida Mercado has joined the Saddle River office as a full time

sales associate.  Zenaida has returned to the practice of real estate

on a full time basis after putting her career on hiatus while raising

her family.  

“I was immediately attracted to the quality marketing

offered by this brokerage,” said Zenaida. “The Terrie O’Connor

brand is both recognized and highly respected and the location of

the branch office in the Saddle River Valley is convenient no

matter what direction you might be traveling.”   Zenaida is also

part of the Terrie O'Connor Realtors International Group that calls

the Saddle River office home base.

Fluent in both English and Spanish, Zenaida is available to assist the consumer in 

all aspects of real estate…buying, selling, relocating or renting.  

You can reach Zenaida Mercardo at the Saddle River office 201-934-4900 or on 

her cell: 201-952-8347.  Her direct email is Zmercado@tocr.com.  


